
Munro Township Regular Board Meeting 
July 8th, 2025 

 

Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Don Tracey and Al Antkoviak. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda:  Don Tracey made the motion to approve the July 8th, 2025 Agenda, supported by Al Antkoviak.  
Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  Keith Ginop made the motion to approve the June 10th 2025 Regular Meeting Minutes, 
supported by Al Antkoviak.  Motion carried.  The May 2025 meeting minutes under Public Comment are to be 
amended to note Marie Watts was “displeased with the expenditure” in regards to the cemetery clean up 
without prior approval. 
 
Payment of Bills:  Cheryl Dotski made the motion to pay the July 2025 bills in the amount of 
$69,143.04, supported by Al Antkoviak.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:  Fire Board:  Fire runs and payment of bills MTA: Presentation from the Cheboygan County 
Emergency Management personnel in regards to the ice storm. Cheboygan County Road Commission 
Meeting:  Shane Redmond has retired; Matt Drake is the new foreman. 
 
Unfinished Business:   
Afton Stone:   The Afton stone was delivered (2, 050 ton) and has been mostly disbursed, we have 
approximately a couple hundred yards left for patching between now and Fall. 
Brine:  Brining of the roads has been completed. Motion by Keith Ginop to pay the Trustee(s) $18.00 per hour 
to accompany the brine truck driver, supported by Mary Bur.  All in favor, motion carried. 
Blight:  The Sherrif has assigned Deputies to each Township, hopefully this will help accelerate the complaints 
being addressed. 
  
New Business:  The Board of Review will meet July 22, 2025 at 4 pm at the Township Hall. 
Munro Solar Energy Center Project:  Clerk Bur left fliers out for anyone interested. 
 
Public Comment:  Charles Antkoviak addressed concern with several seasonal roads that are impassable 
(Dotski and Antkoviak Road).  County Commissioner Jeff Ostman gave a brief update on several items that are 
currently before the Board.  The subject of “tiny-homes/sheds” was addressed along with ordinances that 
pertain to them, this falls under the umbrella of the County not the Township. 
 
Adjournment: Motion by Al Antkoviak to adjourn the meeting.  Supported by Don Tracey.   All in favor, meeting 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Mary Bur, Munro Township Clerk 
 


